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10/10/24 
 
Dear Year 11 Parents and Students, 
 
Sixth Form Open Evening Tuesday 22nd October 5pm-8pm. 
 
We invite you to attend our Sixth Form Open Evening on Tuesday 22nd October. This is an opportunity 
for you and your child to experience what the RGS Sixth Form has to offer. There will be presentations in 
the Queen's Hall from the Headmaster and Director of Sixth Form and the opportunity to visit subject 
areas to discuss A Levels with staff and current students. We anticipate this event to be very busy so are 
encouraging that one parent accompanies their child for the evening to allow as many students as 
possible access to the presentations. Please click the link to register your interest and receive further 
information regarding the event which will be circulated early next week. 
 
Register your interest here 
 
 
Students will shortly be issued with a link to our SIXTH FORM ENTRY Booklet An Introduction to 
Advanced Level Courses. This gives details of all A level options available at RGS in the Sixth Form. They 
should read the booklet and have any questions ready to ask at the evening. 
 
Departments will have some or all the following available to help inform student’s decision: 
 

● Introduction to the subject at A level 

● Staff who can answer individual questions 

● Year 12/Year 13 students who are currently studying the subject 

● Advanced level textbooks and general wider reading advice 

After the event, students will be able to enter their A Level and Enrichment subject Option Choices online 
using the links that will be sent out to them on their school email.   
 
We look forward to seeing you on the 22nd.  
 
Yours faithfully, 
 

T Fossey 
 
Tim Fossey  
Assistant Head 
 

https://forms.gle/QrPj7T88K9xVMc8V9

